pennsylvania

DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE

May 26" 2015

Gametrackerusa
424 N. Mt. Joy St.
Elizabethtown, PA 17022

Dear M. Spicer,

The Pennsylvania Department of Revenue has completed the review of the Games of Chance
Reporting Software test files submitted for electronic filing of Games of Chance Reporting.

We are pleased to inform you that your format is in compliance with the specifications and
criteria established by the Department of Revenue. Although testing results were successful, the
Department of Revenue reserves the right to require modifications should errors be detected in
the future.

Congratulations, and we look forward to working with you on the submission of electronic data
to the department for the filing of Games of Chance Annual Reports.

Sincerely,

Valerie Hammaker

cc; Matthew DeFrank
Chuck Erdman

Cindy Wagner
Kalpesh Mehta
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